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Orientation Day Report 
 

On 31st July 2023, G. Pulla Reddy Degree and P.G. College organized an Orientation 

program for the 1st year students of B.Sc, B.Com and B.B.A in the college auditorium. The 

major objective of the program was to make the parents and students aware of the 

academic aspects of the course, the rules and regulations of the college and ensuring 

parental participation in monitoring the performance and progress of the students. 

 

The program was inaugurated with the lighting of the lamp by the guest, Sri V.V. 

Lakshmi Narayana (J.D.) Retd. Jt. Director of CBI, Sri  G. Raghava Reddy, Chairman, Sri P. 

Subba Reddy, Secretary, Sri  G. Ekamber Reddy, Treasurer and Dr. K. Murali Krishna, 

Principal. In his address to the students, Chief guest Lakshmi Narayana advised them to 

minimize the use of social media, rather it is incumbent on them to read the biographies of 

the legends. Principal, Dr. K. Murali Krishna in his brief, explained about the infrastructure of 

the college and the senior teaching faculty. He also highlighted about the management’s 

commitment to elevate the college to the status of one of best college in the city and his 

sought for the cooperation and support of the parents. On this occasion, students of second 

year, welcomed the guest, parents and students with classical and semi-classical dance 

performances.  

The program concluded with the vote of thanks. The Orientation program was the 

successful events that created a positive impression on the students and parents about the 

college and its standards. 

 


